COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Penchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3rd June, 1920,

Dear 8irs,

I have to inform you that a first entry reporf
has been received from the Society's Surveyors’at
Rotterdam on the 5.5. "LOMBARDIA®, Messrs. N.V. Werf Zeeland
No.56, in which it is stated that the ash shoef leading .
through the side bunker on the port side above the 'tween
deck is not watertight, and that the Surveyors have been
informed by the Owners that it will be replaced by another
on the vessel's arrival at your port.

I shall therefore be glad if you will be so good
a8 to give the matter the necessary attention, and on
completion of the work to your satisfaction, to forward- a

report on Form 8 with a view to the classification of the

vessel.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors, Seldrptary./
COTHENRURG.
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